Dear Parents of Pre-Primary,

The students will celebrate Teachers Day on September 05, 2024 to
felicitate our teachers. School timing will be as follows:

Kindergarten - 08.45 a.m. to 09.45 a.m.
Preparatory - 10.00 a.m. to 11.00 a.m.

The school does not encourage the practice of students or parents
giving gifts to teachers. Please abide by this policy. If students would
like to give personal cards to teachers, they are most welcome.

Thank You,

Br Dr Thomas Vaz, S.J.
Director



